From:  Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 7/16/2014 1:13:26 PM

To: Redacted
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Bec:

Subject: RE: Lunch with Brian Cherry

Okay, that’s better

Marzia Lafar — California Public Utilities Commission — Zafbepuc.ca.qov — 415-703-1887

From Redacted

Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2014 1:09 PM
To: Zafar, Marzia

Cc: Cherry, Brian K

Subject: RE: Lunch with Brian Cherry

Okay, how about July 31? That’s the earliest Brian is free.

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cepuc.ca.govl
Sent: Wednesday. Julv 16, 2014 1:08 PM

To{Redacted

Cc: Cherry, Brian K

Subject: RE: Lunch with Brian Cherry

I demand a way sooner date.

Marzia Lafar — California Public Utilities Commission — Zafbepuc.ca.qov — 415-703-1887

From:Redacted

SB GT&S 0632880



Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2014 12:51 PM
To: Zafar, Marzia
Subject: Lunch with Brian Cherry

Hello Marzia —

Brian would like to have lunch with you. Does August 18 work for you?

Thank you.

Redacted

VP, Regulatory Relations

Redacted

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/
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